UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 e Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 o TTY (360) 586-8203

Sent via email and First Class Mail
April 24, 2019

Jon G. Huddleston

Vice President of Engineering and Utility Operations
Northwest Natural

220 Northwest 2nd Ave

Portland, OR 97209

RE: 2019 Mobile LNG Trailer Standard Inspection — Northwest Natural (Insp. No. 7805)
Dear Mr. Huddleston:

Staff from the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (staff) conducted a standard
inspection of Northwest Natural’s (NWN) Mobile LNG trailer on April 15, 2019. The inspection

included a records review and inspection of the mobile LNG facilities.

No apparent violations were noted as a result of the inspection. This inspection will be closed as
of the Date of this Closure Letter.

Staff did note one arca which should be improved. The pertinent procedures for operating and
maintaining the mobile LNG trailer were “distributed” in multiple manuals that are housed at
NWN’s Portland LNG facility. These manuals should be combined into one readily accessible
consolidated volume to facilitate use by NWN LNG operators. Staff requests that NWN provide
an electronic copy of this volume once produced.

Staff thanks NWN’s personnel for their professionalism and cooperation during this inspection.

If you have any questions or if we may be of any assistance, please contact Dennis Ritter at (360)
664-1159.

Sincerely,
Sean C. Mayo
Pipeline Safety Director

cc: Ryan Truair, Interim Sr Manager of Compliance, NWN

Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.



